May 10, 2010
Mr. Ron Seitz, P.E.

Chief, Bureau of Local Projects

Tenth Floor, Eisenhower State Office Building

700 SW Harrison Street

Topeka, Kansas  66603-3754
REQUEST FOR CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

QUIVIRA ROAD, COLLEGE BLVD. TO 119TH STREET (TH-0552)
OVERLAND PARK, KANSAS

Dear Mr. Seitz: 
Enclosed is a “Request for Construction Project” submittal for the above referenced location.  The project was awarded $3,000,000 in STP funds for FY 2012.  At this time, the City of Overland Park would also like to request the local administration of the project under the tasks set forth in the Project Procedures Manual for Non-NHS projects.  Enclosed with our request is a Non-NHS Project schedule/checklist for the project.
We are available to meet with you to discuss any topics relative to this project. If additional information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact this office at 913/895-6040.
Thank you for your assistance.

WILLIAM D. BROWN, P.E.

DIRECTOR, PUBLIC WORKS
mif
Enclosures
Email:
John M. Nachbar, City Manager

Daniel G. Miller, P.E., City Engineer


Brian C. Shields, P.E., City Traffic Engineer


Larry E. Blankenship, P.E., Assistant City Engineer
